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Healthcare Committee Meeting October 17, 2017 One Stop Career Center 

 

 

Attendance: 

Lillian Smith     Alan Beatty     Bill DeJesus      

 

The meeting was called to order at 3:31pm by Alan B. discussing the Black Seal License 

Program being held at ACIT. Two were enrolled with the graduation being held in the month of 

November 2017. Rutgers is looking into a residency program and Alan B. will report a n update 

once received.  

Burlington County has a Tumor Registration Program:  

Option one- is an accelerated course  

Option two- is the beginners course 

Shore Medical is offering to cover the cost of the course for their employees to attend. Upon 

completion Shore medical will hire one to fill the open position. There are two currently 

enrolled.   

 

Alan B. voiced his concern regarding the non-participation of committee members citing the 

importance of these meetings. Alan B. will contact committee members to encourage them to 

attend the next meeting.  

 

 

Adjourned 3:45pm      

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


